To Whom It May Concern

During the last twelve years, I have been following Boris Feiner’s career
with a great admiration. First, as a student in Tel Aviv Arts School, and
lately as my student in the Rubin Academy of Music, Tel Aviv
University.

During these years he has shown a unique musical and intellectual ability,
as well as a remarkable profile of a serious, diligent musician who is
totally committed to his art and studies.

Boris Feiner is considered by many, a splendid pianist and a promising
composer. His career has brought him several local and international
prizes as a pianist and much attention as a composer in Israel.

I therefore would recommend Boris Feiner wholeheartedly for any
possible grant, scholarship or fellowship to enable him the continuation

of his studies. He will surely prove a right investment by any standard.

Sincerely,

r. Avishai Yaar
Director: Culture and Youth Dept.

Municipality of Raanana



